
P.O. Box 672 , Montgomeryville, Pa 18936          (484) 424-4201 
We are  a 501 (c)(3) 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
May 2, 2018 
David P. Shallcross  
Executive Director PCPOA  
215-768-0049 
Info@pacrimeprevention.org 
 

Free Place of Worship Security and Safety Workshop 
 

 On Thursday June 7, 2018 starting at 10:00 am-12:00 pm (doors open 9:30 am) at the Cross Point 
Church 1414 Pennsylvania Avenue in Bethlehem, Pa The Pennsylvania Crime Prevention Officers’ 
Association will conduct a free workshop on the issues of concern for places of worship regarding 
security and safety, creating a plan of action and developing a safer environment for all. This program is 
open to law enforcement officers and members of all faith based organizations. Attendees will receive 
light continental breakfast also a copy of the PowerPoint, additional resources and a certificate of 
attendance. This program is sponsored by Brotherhood Mutual and Barry Casper Insurance. 
To register for the workshop please go to www.PaCrimePrevention.org and open “Trainings “ tab then 
click on the Registration button over the flyer. Join us in building safer and stronger communities. 
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